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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 October 28  K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
    4-8 Character Counts Assembly, 2:10 p.m., gym 
    5-8 Halloween Dance, 7:00 – 10:00 p.m., cafeteria 
 October 31  Halloween Parade, 12:00 noon 
    Halloween Carnival, 3:00 – 5:00 p.m., gym 
 November 2  Minimum day dismissal 
 
There is a lot going on this week.  First, we’ll be celebrating Red Ribbon Week to help 
remind our students to make healthy choices and to avoid drugs and alcohol.  We’ll also 
be celebrating by holding a spirit week!  The dress up days are as follows: 
 
Monday- “I woke up like this” 
Tuesday – “Top hat and tutu day” 
Wednesday—Western Day 
Thursday – Extreme Pink Day (for Breast Cancer Awareness Month) 
Friday- Extreme Red Day (For Red Ribbon Week) 
 
In addition to Reb Ribbon week, we’re gearing up for Halloween.  PATHS will be holding 
their Halloween Carnival in the gym on Monday, October 31st from 3-5 PM in the gym.  
There will be carnival games and fun Halloween activities!  More information will come 
out next week, but PATHS is looking for donations of bags of candy for prizes for the 
games.  If you can donate some candy, please bring it to the office. 
 
Finally, don’t forget our annual Halloween parade!  We will have all of the students in 
costume parade through downtown Twain Harte at 12:00 on Halloween. This has been 
a long running tradition, as far back as anyone can remember, and is great fun to see all 
the students dressed up parading down the middle of the street!  
 
Please remember to have your child’s costume be appropriate for school.  We do not 
want to have any costumes that are gory or too scary, and please no weapons.   
 
This is our last week for fun run pledges! So far we’ve raised over $2,500.  Remember 
that any students who raise $50 or more will receive a custom designed t-shirt.  $100 
will earn the shirt and a Twain Harte School hat. Finally, students who raise $200 or 
more will get the shirt, the hat, and will get a limo ride down to Applebee’s with me for 
lunch!  
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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